
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

19/19 19 June 2019 

 
QUOTATIONS FOR PROJECTOR BOX RENOVATION, GAZE ROAD 

 

 
 

The Shire is seeking quotations for the repair of the Gaze Road Projector Box. 

 

The Projector Box will be incorporated into the proposed Foreshore Skate Park. 

 

A brief and scope for the repairs can be obtained from the Shire by contacting  

Olivier Lines, Manager Community/Recreation Services & Training through  

email: oliver.lines@shire.gov.cx or phone: 9164 8300 ext 233. 

 

Works shall commence pending on the Skate Park project satisfying all Commonwealth 

and technical prerequisites. 

 

All quotations are to be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer by mail to PO Box 863, 

Christmas Island WA 6798 or email: admin@shire.gov.cx 

 

Quotations to be received by 4pm Local time, Friday 5th July 2019. 

 

 

Gan So Hon 
Acting Chief Executive Officer  
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